
INVITATION
The Centre for Human Rights, University of Pretoria in collaboration with the 
Crisis in Zimbabwe Coalition, and Human Rights Watch will co-host a dialogue on 
17 April 2024 to examine the application of South Africa’s Refugee Act and other 
regional and global instruments in the context of elections, to ensure the safety 

and well-being of foreigners during the forthcoming elections.

Event Details:
Wednesday, 17 April 2024 

10:30 - 13:30 (SAST)
University of Pretoria, Faculty of Law, Moot Court

2024 General Elections and the safety of 
African foreign nationals living in South Africa

RSVP

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1IB0BW2u8YvCFz2fMA_tvn3KidE7McxjsJ_AY4eNV4as/edit

